
                                        

          

 
 

 

Teacher: Becky 
Learning Support: Sian and 

Michelle 
Care Assistants: Julie and Mollie 

 
If you have any questions or 

concerns regarding your child, 
please do not hesitate to speak 

to us. We are here to help. Thank 
you. 

 

Welcome Back! 
 

We hope you all had a lovely Christmas and wish you a 
Happy New year. 

We had a fantastic time celebrating Christmas at school 
and loved our visit from Santa! 

 
 

                                            

                                  
                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Visits  

We enjoyed our visit to 
Pendragon.  The children had a 
fantastic time enjoying sensory 
play and soft play- a fantastic 
place to visit! 

 

 

Curriculum: We are learning… 

 
Our topic next half term is: Where does snow go?      

 
 

We will be looking at winter weather and exploring ice and 

snow. We will find out about what clothes we wear to keep us 

warm and have fun making snowy pictures.  

 

We will read and share ‘Polar Bear, Polar Bear what do you 

hear?’,‘5 White Snowmen’ and ‘Cuddly Duddly’. 

 

Reception Newsletter – Spring Term 
2020 

Marvellous Me 

It is great to see many of you accessing Marvellous Me to see 

your child’s learning. It is lovely to be getting a Hi5 back when 

we post about your child’s wonderful work at school. Please 

make sure that if you are not signed up, to let us know. You can 

download the app onto your phone or tablet. Please contact us 

if you need any help with using Marvellous Me. 

 

 

Discovery Special Academy Code of 

Behaviour  

Steps to Success 

 

1. We are gentle and kind. 

2. We are kind and helpful. 

3. We listen. 

4. We look after our friends and our 

academy. 

5. We work hard. 
                 

https://marvellousme.com/

